
Help FRIENDS of the CAC Celebrate
the Kane County CAC and their

30 years  of Advocacy 

Adult $15

Since 1994, Friends of the KCAC has helped hundreds of children recover from the trauma of sexual and physical abuse. We are
a nonprofit corporation made up of volunteers with various backgrounds and from throughout the Kane County community,
focused on providing support to abused children and their families which cannot be met by the KCCAC and the legal system.

Use the QR code to  order your shirt today.  Your shirt is available for pickup today, and you
will be contacted after your purchase for pick up times and locations.  

Don't want a shirt but still want to support the mission? Use this QR code to donate

Show your support and buy a T-shirt Today

Wear your shirt in April to Support Child Abuse Prevention Month. 
Why we wear blue:  

Wearing Blue shows that you believe that - “All children deserve a great
childhood because our children are our

  future, while raising awareness and encouraging others
  to support child abuse prevention.

Youth $12


